From: Larry McItnosh

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Saturday, January 13, 2024 10:20:32 AM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

As a former powerplant/gas handling facility operator for Taps in Valdez, I Encourage both MEA and CEA not to
be bullied by the eco terrorist. REnewable energy via wind and solar is a joke. Natural gas is in abundance in
Alaska, especially on the north slope, which should be utilized for local power generation. There apparently is the
MEA natural gas power plant in eklutna as well to supply needed power to the valley and anchorage. Generally, few
fish migrate into a glacier fed lake unless there is fresh water sources. Perhaps the eco terrorist prefer to collapse
Alaska's economy and reduce population via progressive, unreliable, UNREALISTIC measures?
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